
Town of Cushing
Hathorne Point and Spear Mill Road Work Bid RFP

The Town of Cushing is accepting bids for work on Hathorne Point Road and Spear Mill Road. 
Worked to be completed by July 15, 2025.

Hathorne Point Road work includes;
- Replacing (4) 18in x 30ft pvc culverts and (3) 15in x 20ft galvanized driveway culverts

Spear Mill Road work includes;
- Replacing (1) 24in x 30ft PVC culvert, (1) 18in x 40ft PVC culvert, (2) 15in x 20ft

galvanized driveway culverts
- Road culverts to be paved at completion of job
- Ditching/shoulder work on approximately 2 lane miles

Contractor to provide all materials

Sealed bids labeled “2025 Hathorne Point/Spear Mill Road” will be accepted at the Cushing 
Town Office, until 4:30 PM on Monday, December 23, 2024. Sealed bids will be opened that 
night at the Select Board Meeting at 6:00 PM.

Proof of insurance and independent contractor status (if needed) is required. The Town of 
Cushing reserves the right to accept or reject any or bids in whole.




